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Announcement 
 
 
 

2018-04 
 

Subject: Upcoming elections of CARS Regional Directors –  
     January 12, 2019 

 
Issue Date: October 1, 2018 
 
In accordance of the CARS Bylaws, the nominations are now open for the CARS 
Regional directors from Pacific Rally Motorsports, Rally Sport Ontario, Rallye 
Sport Quebec, and the Atlantic Region Motor Sports. 
 
The member clubs from those regions will elect the director for that region at the 
CARS Annual General Meeting on January 12th 2019. 
 
The Directors from Pacific Rally Motorsports, Rally Sport Ontario, and the 
Atlantic Region Motor Sports will be voted in for a 2 year term.  
 
For 2018 Patrick Rainville was appointed by the CARS board because there 
were no RSQ candidates.  The CARS board would like to thank Patrick for 
stepping into the role for the year.  
 
The Director from Rallye Sport Quebec will be voted in for a 1 year term to sync 
sitting terms as per the CARS bylaws. 
 
Candidates for election as Directors will need to submit their names in writing 
four weeks prior to the AGM.  Send Candidate nominations to the CARS 
Secretary. 
CARS Secretary, Chris Kremer. 
Email: rallywest@carsrally.ca 
 
Deadline for receipt nominations is December 12th 2018. 
 
A list of candidates will be sent to the member clubs by December 20th 2018. 
 
Thank you 
 
Debbie Dyer 
CARS Office Manager 
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